

November 22, 2022

Dear Mr. Taub,

This letter is in response to your email to me on October 24, 2022. In that email, you allege a violation of the Ralph M. Brown Act ("Brown Act") on June 23, 2022, and you demand that the Fresno City Council take action to cure and correct that action pursuant to California Government Code section 54960.1. The City has reviewed your demand and concluded that it is defective under Government Code section 54960.1 and the Brown Act. The City will not be taking any action in response to it.

Respectfully,

Todd Stermer, CMC

City Clerk